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October 1, 2021 
 
DELIVERED BY EMAIL AND RESS  
 
Ms. Christine Long, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Email:  registrar@oeb.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:   Alectra Microgrid Services Project (LNR) LP 

Ontario Energy Board File Numbers: EB-2021-0090, EB-2021-0091 
Applications for an Electricity Generation Licence and an Electricity Retailer (Large 
Volume) Licence 
Confirmation of the Closing of the Commercial Transaction 

 
On February 22, 2021, Alectra Microgrid Services Project (LNR) General Partnership (“AMSP GP”) on 
behalf of Alectra Microgrid Services Project (LNR) Limited Partnership (“AMSP LP”) filed applications 
with the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) for an Electricity Generation Licence (EB-2021-0090) and an 
Electricity Retailer Licence (EB-2021-0091).  
 
The OEB combined the applications into one proceeding and, on April 29, 2021, issued its Decision and 
Order (“the Decision”) by delegated authority.  In the Decision, the OEB approved both applications.  
However, as the related acquisition transaction had not yet closed, the OEB indicated that the approvals 
in the Decision will not take effect until the applicant advises the OEB in writing that the commercial 
transaction described in the applications has closed. 
 
AMSP GP on behalf of AMSP LP hereby confirms that the commercial transaction described in the 
applications closed on September 29, 2021.   
 
We therefore request that the OEB issue the licences promptly in order for the licensee to begin 
operation of the facilities as soon as possible and to avoid any disruption in service to its 
customer.   
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Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Lister, MBA, CFA 
Acting Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
 

 


